
30/07/2020 

MS Lee Bush 
9 Spring RD 
North Curl Curl NSW 2099 
leebush@umdirect.com.au 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

I strongly object to DA and proposed location of the Optus mobile 25.7 high mono pole facility, 
associated antennas, remote radio units and outdoor cabinets and 3-bay OTC on elevated 
platform in John Fisher Park adjacent Abbott Road Field No.5. 

I am a resident in the notification zone on Spring Rd - albeit we only received notification of this 
yesterday 29/7/20.

This proposed development has been rejected in the past and for good reason. It sits within 
500m of my children's public school and on a field where my kids and 100's of other kids play 
on a daily basis. 

I think the council are doing some great work to restore the natural beauty of the Lagoon after 
many years of neglect. Now to even consider such a development right in the heart of this with 
clear impacts on both animal and human health is appalling. 

This tower will be 300 m from the local public school which is against the Federal 
recommendation of 500m from a school.

I am an Optus customer and whilst there are some limitations in certain areas it has not made 
me switch from Optus and certainly does NOT warrant this tower. 

These fields are used by thousands of people every week we do not want to be exposed to 
electromagnetic radiation, it is not needed and should NOT be approved.

Concerned Resident
Lee Bush 

Sent: 30/07/2020 8:11:36 AM
Subject: Online Submission


